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Re : For Customers Doing Business in California 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

 

The regulations for Article 6: Clear and Reasonable Warnings under Proposition 65 have been amended by 

California´s Office of Environmental Health Hazard Assessment (OEHHA). The amended California Proposition 

65 (“Prop 65”) regulations took effect on August 30, 2018, including changes to the text and format of the “safe 

harbor” warning label, as well as warning requirements that apply to internet and catalog purchases. 

Manufacturers, distributors and retailers of products that will be used in California workplaces have obligations 

under Prop 65 to ensure that workers in California facilities receive a clear and reasonable warning before they 

are exposed to a Prop 65-listed chemical. 

 

Prop 65 may impose additional warning requirement to those required by the Occupational Safety and Health 

Administration (OSHA) and Hazard Communications Standard (HCS). Even if a warning is not required under 

OSHA or HCS, a Prop 65 warning may be still required if the product contains a Prop 65-listed chemical and is 

used in a California facility. Section 25606(b) provides business the option to use safe harbor warning methods 

in an occupational setting. 

 

Although you are ultimately responsible for your compliance and should consult your own legal counsel to 

determine your next steps. Balluff is providing you with this notice that you may have obligations under Prop 65 

as a manufacturer, distributor or retailer to California consumers. 

 

The current version of the candidate list can be found on the OEHHA website at: 

https://oehha.ca.gov/proposition-65/proposition-65-list 

 

 

Balluff products are designed for and intended to be used in industrial applications and equipment. It cannot be 

excluded that substances mentioned in the CP65 list are included in the products. 
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Long-form and short-form warnings for Balluff products: 

 

Recommended Short Form Warning 

 - https://www.p65warnings.ca.gov/ 

 

 

Recommended Long Form Warning 

 

 https://www.p65warnings.ca.gov/ 

 

 

 

Best regards 

 

 

 

Susanne Schneck 

Head of Product Compliance & Certification 

Technology 
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